
  

 

 
 

 
 

UNSAFE WATER ALERT 
Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable. 

Tradúzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien. 
 

Rural North Vacaville Water District 
 

BOIL YOUR WATER BEFORE USING 
Failure to follow this advisory could result in stomach or intestinal illness. 

 
Due to the recent mechanical problems with well #1 and well #2 which occurred on 
8/9/2022, repairs are taking time, there has been drinking water in the storage tanks. 
When we can no longer keep the distribution system pressurized this Bottled Water 
Notice will be issued. The State Water Resources Control Board, Division of 
Drinking Water, the Solano County Health Department, and the Rural North 
Vacaville Water District are advising residents of Rural North Vacaville to only use 
boiled tap water or bottled water for drinking and cooking purposes as a safety 
precaution to avoid stomach or intestinal illness. 
 
We will inform you when tests show that water is safe to drink and you no longer 
need to boil your water. We anticipate resolving the problem within 24 hours. 
  
DO NOT DRINK THE WATER WITHOUT BOILING IT FIRST. Bring all water 
to a boil, let it boil for one (1) minute, and let it cool before using, or use bottled 
water. Boiled or bottled water should be used for drinking and food preparation 
until further notice. Boiling kills bacteria and other organisms in the water.  
 
 
For more information call: 
 
Water Utility contact: S. Murphy, Water Quality Coordinator, 707-455-4021, 810 
Vaca Valley Parkway #210, Vacaville, CA., 95688 
 
This notice is delivered to you by Rural North Vacaville Water District.  Date Distributed:9/12/2022 
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